
 

Summary of YCNI advice to the Minister for Education, Mr Peter Weir MLA on 

22nd June 2016. 

YCNI advised the Minister on matters concerning the transitional funding arrangements, raised by 

RVYOs at the YCNI seminar on 16
th
 September and in the RVYO funding survey 

YCNI advised that a further year of transitional funding was required to March 2018,  to allow for  

adequate time for design and consultation on a new funding policy.. 

Scope of voluntary youth sector 

YCNI advised that, to protect the breadth and diversity of the voluntary youth sector and to protect 

young people, those local organisations in membership of RVYOs should be regarded as contributing 

to Priorities for Youth. 

 

 


